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Requested changes for the Japanese major (indicated in italics):

a. please add a no double counting statement for EALL 683, Jap515 & 516, since they are in multi categories. Ideally add the statement/description (of no double-counting) on both the proposal and the course, but at least on one place.


A no double-counting statement has been added to the revised “Proposed 
Changes to the Japanese Major” (please see proposal #3-7 on the Japanese 
Major 
Changes narrative). In addition, the Japanese major program form 
already states, "A course counted for one category cannot be counted for another 
category."

b. it looks like Jap110 is taken off from the Current list, should it be stated in the proposal??


Japanese 110 is simply a course-withdrawal request. The withdrawal of this 
course does not affect the current Japanese major program, since this course is 
not a major requirement course. Please handle this course withdrawal as 
separate from the Japanese major change proposals.
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